

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

RECRUIT TRAINING COMMAND 3355 ILLINOIS STREET GREAT LAKES, IL 60088-3127

> 5863 EXEC 23 Apr 15

VIA E-MAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Mr. Michael L. Weinstein Founder and President Military Religious Freedom Foundation 13170-B Central Avenue SE, Suite 255 Albuquerque, NM 87123 mikey@militaryreligiousfreedom.org

Dear Mr. Weinstein:

I received your letter of April 22, 2015, regarding the religious support program at Recruit Training Command. I reviewed the matters contained within your letter and am coordinating with my chain-of-command and appropriate officials within the Department of the Navy. I will provide a more detailed response to your letter as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

W. D. PFEIFLE

Captain, U.S. Navy